Miller, Alisa

From: Rivera, Javier [Javier.Rivera@sfdpw.org]
Sent: Tuesday, October 01, 2013 3:06 PM

To: Miller, Alisa

Cc: Storrs, Bruce; Sanguinetti, Jerry; Lee, Frank
Subject: Referral: BOS File No. 130673

Alisa,

DPW has no comment concerning the naming of Carolina Street Stairway as “Jack Balestreri Way”.

We respectfully request to be notified once that the name has officially been changed so that we could updated our key
and base maps.

Thank you for your time.

JAVIER RIVERA - ASSISTANT ENGINEER

CITY & COUNTY OF S.F. - DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS
Bureau of Street-Use and Mapping

1155 Market Street, 3rd Floor, San Francisco, CA 94103
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